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I oppose this bill. It is unnecessary added expense to school districts already 

struggling with budgets. As a homeschooler i have had no problem affording or 

finding places to get my students tested per state requirements. I would not want to 

add totally unesscesqary burden to school districts to accommodate us when we do 

not need or request it as homeschooling parents. Please consider removing 

homeschoolers from this bill’s verbiage.  


